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Mill Lane CCTV – virement of funds 
 

NON-CONFIDENTIAL 
 

Report by:  Clerk 

Date:  22 October 2021 

Report to: Finance Committee 11/2021 

August Full Council resolved (minute 252/21) to proceed with the Mill Lane CCTV replacement, 

subject to potential funding identified by the Clerk. 

 

The CCTV has now been installed and the invoice received for £3500 net.  

 

There is currently £500 in the Mill Lane CCTV budget (4590 121). 

There has recently been £38.54 received from the sale of a spiked aerator. 

This leaves £2961.46 to find. 

 

It is proposed that this amount is vired from general reserves (currently around £30,000). 

 

   

 

RECOMMENDATION(S):  

 

That committee agrees to vire the funds as recommended. 


